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I'would like to express my objection to the proposed organic waste transfer station in Lidcombe.
This waste transfer station is not suitable to be located right next to a residential area in Lidcombe.

Lidcombe is no longer the industrial area that it was known for 30 years ago. The suburb,
demographics, culture and population has changed drastically.

This facility will no doubt create odour and air pollution for the surrounding residents.

It will cause traffic congestion through mostly residential roads and streets. The traffic is already
severely congested in Lidcombe during peak hours.
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